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favorite cde
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favorite hobby
outside of work
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favorite
teaching supply
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unique sae in
your program
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what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Influencing the next 
generation of consumers
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why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



To influence others to 
reach their potential.
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favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program



Bacterial Incubator
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top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Flexibility
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favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Attending Washington 
Leadership Conference



favorite cde



Land and Soil Evaluation



favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply



Community member 
involvement



unique sae in
your program



Dried flower arrangement 
- student dries flowers to 

create arrangements.



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Helping students find a 
purpose.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



To positively influence 
students like my 

agriculture teacher did.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program



Plasma cutting table



top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Resourcefulness



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Attending 
National FFA Convention



favorite cde





favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply





unique sae in
your program



Worm farming



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Everyday is different.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



To combine my love of 
working with kids and 

agriculture.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program



Glowforge



top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Creativity



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



FFA roadtrips



favorite cde





favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply





unique sae in
your program





what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Building connections with 
students.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



Growing up in an 
agriculture background 

and my FFA involvement.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program





top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Passion



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Attending FFA camp



favorite cde



Creed Speaking



favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply





unique sae in
your program



Raising snakes and 
educating the community 

about the benefits of 
snakes to our ecosystems.



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Seeing the growth and 
positive change in 

students.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



To help students develop 
leadership skills and find 

their passion for 
agriculture.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program



Walk in cooler



top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Selflesness



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



serving as a chapter 
officer



favorite cde





favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply





unique sae in
your program



Herb business



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



When a student is 
inspired to pursue a 
career in agriculture.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



I have a passion for 
agriculture and 

leadership. Teaching 
allowed me to combine 

my passions.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program



Hydroponic container 
farm



top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Open-minded



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Hosting community 
service activities.



favorite cde





favorite hobby
outside of work



Building furniture and 
home improvements.



favorite
teaching supply





unique sae in
your program



Student makes and sells 
fly spray.



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Seeing growth over the 
course of a student’s high 

school career.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



Because of the influence 
my ag teacher had on 

me.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program





top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Patience



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Beginning of the year 
chapter cookout.



favorite cde





favorite hobby
outside of work





favorite
teaching supply



mini marker boards



unique sae in
your program



Making soap from 
agricultural products.



what do you
love about
teaching 

agriculture?



Getting to teach true life 
skills.



why did you
choose to
become an

agriculture
teacher?



To help students find 
success in an out of the 

classroom.



favorite piece
of equipment

you use in
your program





top 
characteristic

of an ag teacher
you admire



Adaptability



favorite ffa
memory from
high school



Participating in CDE’s and 
LDE’s
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